For the attention of:

Mr C Horsfield

CRH Dispute Resolution Services Ltd
22 Wasdale Close

Owlsmoor

Sandhurst

Berkshire

GU47 0YQ

27 July 2019

Dear Chris,

Please find below our letter of recommendation/reference as requested, however we would
like to remain anonymous:

We are very grateful to Chris Horsfield for his mediation following a recent building dispute.
Due to Chris' vast experience in construction and mediation, he was able to find a resolution
to a dispute immediately which we are in no doubt would have continued for months

without Chris' expertise.

Chris was professional, extremely knowledgeable and efficient from the outset.
We wouldn't hesitate to recommend Chris to anyone requiring support in a building dispute.

Anonymous



